
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

All Saints CE Primary School 

& Nursery 
 

Weekly Newsletter – 27th September 2024 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
Thank you for your patience and understanding after we postponed our planned 
celebration picnic on Thursday. The weather unfortunately beat us and we are 
really keen for everyone to enjoy the event. We have re-scheduled the picnic to 
Thursday 24th October, 12 – 2pm.  
We are also very pleased that so many of our children put themselves forward 
for leadership responsibilities in school; the votes have been cast and we look 
forward to seeing them flourish in their new roles.  
from Miss Ashton and all the team. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
  

   

House Trophy 

 
This week’s honours 

were won by Chester, 
Canterbury and 

Lichfield!! 
Well done everyone! 

 

Meet our Worship Squad 
 

 
 

Stars of the Week! 

 

Meet our School Council 

 



 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
        
 
  
 
          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 

 
 

Date  Event 

3rd October   PTFA meeting in school 2.30pm 

6th October  Ranton 10k (volunteers needed for marshalling) 

28th October  ½ Term 

4th November Inset day – school closed to pupils 

6th November  Parent meetings 3.30 – 6pm 

15th November  Children in Need (TBC) 

12th December  Santa’s Grotto (Bee Active) 

18th December  Panto trip - Telford 

 
 
 

 
 

Parking 
Some of the parking around the 
school during drop off and pick up 
has become quite neglectful and is 
putting our pupils and community at 
risk. Under no circumstances should 
any car be parked over the footpath 
directly outside of school, on the 
yellow markings OR opposite the 
school on the grass verge. It is our 
collective responsibly to keep our 
children safe and park responsibly. 

PTFA 
Please remember that you are all invited to our 
PTFA meeting at school on Thursday 3rd 
October at 2.30pm. We are looking for new 
members of our PTFA to help during the school 
year. If you are unable to attend the meeting in 
the day, we will also be offering alternative 
ways meeting / getting in touch.  

 

           

During breaktimes, the children are 
welcome to bring a snack in from home or 
take a piece of fruit from school. 
However, we do encourage this morning 
snack to be a healthy one. Crisps, 
chocolate etc should be kept in 
lunchboxes until lunch.  


